
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

October 29, 2020 
 
 
Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc. 
c/o Joseph Pohrer 
17515 Bataan Court 
Noblesville, IN 46062 
 
RE: Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc. – Letter of Recommendation 
  
  
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
We are currently working with Pauly Jail Building Company on the Wayne County Criminal Justice Center 
Project in Detroit Michigan.  This project includes a five story 2280 bed Adult Detention Facility, a three story 
160 Bed Juvenile Detention Facility, a seven story courthouse with 29 courtrooms, and a four story Sheriff’s 
Office. 
 
Pauly Jail Building Company was instrumental in the Design Assist and construction portions of this project 
and provided several cost savings and constructability suggestions that helped in keeping the project on track 
and on budget.  Pauly Jail and their team of manufacturers were well organized, professional, proactive and 
responsive to the needs of the project.  Pauly Jail worked with Barton Malow and all stakeholders to ensure 
any and all issues were handled in a timely manner and costs were transparent, which allowed us to react 
and manage the project more efficient, adjust schedules and scope in a manner to help with the very high 
demands of the project.       
 
I highly recommend using Pauly Jail Building Company for your Detention Equipment Contractor needs.  My 
experience with Pauly Jail on the Wayne County CJC project has been exceptional, and we wouldn’t be where 
we are on the project without them.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
______________________________     
Rick Bruining 
Senior Project Manager 
Barton Malow Builders 
(248) 497-0077 
Rick.bruining@bartonmalow.com 
 
     

rbruining
Ricks Signature


